ITEM 5

Terrence McCracken

From: Callan, Timothy [Timothy.Callan@erie.gov]

Sent: Thursday, October 4, 2018 11:11 AM

To: Jerome Schad; Terrence McCracken

Cc: Bruso, John; Graber, Robert

Subject: ECWA Invitation to Erie County Legislature Energy and Environment Committee - October 11

Chairman Schad and Mr. McCracken:

Please accept this email as the formal request and invitation by the Erie County Legislature’s Energy and Environment
Committee to attend the next committee meeting on October 11 at 9:30 am to discuss and provide updates on the
ECWA and the various measures, steps and actions you have been engaged in over the past several months.

Deputy Executive Director Bob Lichtenthal has also been asked to attend by Legislator John Mills.

You are also certainly welcome to bring other staff or commissioners who may wish to attend the meeting.
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, October 11 at 9:30 am. Thank you.

Regards,

Tim

Timothy C. Callan, Ph.D.

Chief of Staff

Erie County Legislature

92 Franklin Street, Fourth Floor

Buffalo, New York 14202

(716) 858-8853
Timothy.Callan@erie.gov




